
Weekly Town Board Meeting 
September 19, 2012 

The Town Board held their Weekly Meeting on the above date at 7:30 p.m. at the 
Town Hall, 238 Main Street, Cold Spring, New York. 

PRESENT: 

Richard Shea Supervisor 
Betty Budney Councilwoman 
Nancy Montgomery Councilwoman 
John Van Tassel Councilman 
David Merandy Councilman 

AGENDA 

1. Resolution scheduling a Public Hearing on the proposed Local Law to 
amend the Zoning Law Section 175-59 G.4., of Chapter 175 regarding 
Hearing and Public Notices for September 26,2012 at 7:30 p.m. 

RESOLUTION #127-2012
 
The following Resolution was presented by Councilwoman Montgomery,
 
seconded by Councilwoman Budney and unanimously carried;
 

RESOLVED, that the Town Board hereby schedules a Public Hearing on the
 
proposed Local Law to amend the Zoning Law Section 175-59 GA., of Chapter
 
175 regarding Hearing and Public Notices for September 26, 2012 at 7:30 p.m.
 
Nunc Pro Tunc.
 

There being no further business to act upon, Town Clerk Merando was excused
 
at 7:35 p.m.
 

The Town Board then discussed Knollwood Lane and the new boiler at the
 
Claudio Marzollo Community Center.
 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Tina M. Merando 
Town Clerk 


